
From: Anderl, Lisa [mailto:Lisa.Anderl@CenturyLink.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 9:35 AM 
To: Cupp, John (UTC) 
Subject: RE: White pages comments 
 
The March 29 ones were not the final, so they should be removed.  Thanks! 
 
Lisa A. Anderl  
206-345-1574 
 
From: Cupp, John (UTC) [mailto:JCupp@utc.wa.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 9:34 AM 
To: Anderl, Lisa 
Subject: White pages comments 
 

Hi Lisa, 
 
Should I ask our Records Center to remove the comments you submitted on March 29? Or would 
you like for the comments submitted on April 1 to be in addition to your March 29 comments? 
 
Please advise. 
 
Thank you, 
 
John Cupp 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(360) 664-1113 
 


